
 

 

The President of Alexandria University receives the Consul General of 
China 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Abdelaziz Konsowa, President of Alexandria University, 

received today, Thursday, June 16, 2022, Ambassador Jiao Liing, 

Consul General of China in Alexandria, where they discussed ways 

of cooperation and completing the steps for establishing the 

Confucius Institute at Alexandria University in cooperation with 

Shanghai University in China, in the presence of Dr. Wael Nabil, 

Vice President for Affairs Education and Students, Dr. Mohamed 

Abdel Azim Abul-Naga, Vice President for Community Service and 

Environmental Development, and Dr. Sameh Shehata, supervisor 

of the International Relations Office at Alexandria University. 


